
 

Supercheap Auto  has issued a recall of certain Best Buy 4 Outlet  Powerboards sold in New Zealand 

due to a potential fire hazard. 

 

Problem 

The powerboards do not comply with electrical safety requirements 

 for fire resistance and secure connection. 

 

Details 

The affected models carry the numbers LA025A and LA025B  

and were sold at Supercheap Autos from October 2003 

Model numbers can be found on the rear of the powerboard 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These are the only models effected by this recall 

 

What to do 

If you have one of these models of Best Buy 4 Outlet Powerboard, stop using the powerboard 

immediately  and return it to your nearest Supercheap Auto store for a full refund. 

 

Contact 

For more information contact Lenovo New Zealand on 0800 500 605 or visit 
www.supercheapauto.co.nz 
 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Best Buy 4 Outlet Powerboards  

 

Date issued:  02 September  2014 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has been 
taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire Service is 
not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever arising. 

 

 SAA111929EA LA025B  
Total loading 

10A 250V AC 2400W 
   For indoor Use Only 

Model Number 


